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ADVISORY FOR KHAN ACADEMY ORIENTATION
OF PARENTS

In reference to the received communication letter dated August 30, 2024,
Khan Academy as one of DepEd Region IV-A’s education partners will conduct a
parent orientation on how to support a child’s learning journey at home via FB Live
on this link: www.facebook.com/khanacademyphilippines. All Region IV-A - Khan
Academy implementing schools from Grades 1, 4,5, and 7 are now informed through
this advisory and encouraged to join the orientation.

For the information and guidance of all concerned.

Address: Gate 2, Karangalan Village, Cainta, Rizal
Telephone No.: 02-8682-2114

Email Address: region4a@deped.gov.ph
Website: depedcalabarzon.ph
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August 30, 2024

ATTY. ALBERTO T. ESCOBARTE, CESO Il
Regional Director
DepEd — Region 1V-A (CALABARZON)

Thru: EDUARDA ZAPANTA
Chief EPS

Dear RD Escobarte,
We hope that this letter finds you well.

To support the Year 2 Pilot implementation of Khan Academy Philippines in your schools, we shall
conduct the Khan Academy Orientation of Parents on September 7, 2024 from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm
via FB Live on this link: https://www.facebook.com/khanacademyphilippines.

The orientation shall discuss how the parents can create their own account for free and link it to their
child’s Khan Academy account so they can support their child’s learning journey at home, We shall
also tackle how they can practice and promote growth mindset at home. Also, we shall present other
contents on the platform which they can use as a parent for their own personal development.

We hope all Grades 1, 4, 5, and 7 parents in your Khan Academy implementing schools will be
infetmed of these details so that we can smoothly implement Khan Academy in your schools with
ouy'learners having the support they need in school and at home.

h you very much for the fruitful partnership we have where we all work towards achieving
tter numeracy and literacy among our learners using world class edtech in our classrooms.

Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please feel free to reach out to us. May
the Good Lord bless you always.

Best regards,

BERNADETH C. DARAN
Directdr for Curriculum and Learning Design
rnie@khanaca hilippines.or




